
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church of Christ at Red Hill 
Ralph Hart- Minister   Office: (931-728-2859)  PO Box 144  Manchester, TN 37349 

CHINA MISSION 
NEWSLETTER 

 
MISSIONARY 

Eugene F. Brzozowski 
P O Box 1006 

Kaohsiung  800 
TAIWAN 

Telephone 
011-886-929-561-777 

 
Donations: 
(by mail) 

Send check to: 
China Mission Fund 

%Red Hill Church of Christ 
P O Box 144 

Manchester, TN 37349 

 
Online Banking 

(Bill Pay) 
Send payment to: 

Red Hill Church of Christ 
China Mission Fund 

%Coffee County Bank 
P O Box 1109 

Manchester, TN 37349 
 

Questions: 
Please email 
Chuck Taylor 

redhillchurch@benlomand.net 

 



 
 
 

 
MARCH 2025 CONTRIBUTIONS 
FOR EUGENE                       $3060 
 
INDIVIDUALS:  TOTAL: $2235  
Keith & Kathy Anderson 
Camual & Penny Banks 
Flenoy & Loretta Barrow 
Wanda Bouldin 
Linda C Carroll 
Amy Corley 
Nancy Eastman 
Quint Eastman 
Eric & Sheri Folkes 
Doug & Chelo Fonville 
Leon & Debra Hatch 
Betty Howell 
Richard & Marsha Johnson 
James & Karen Johnson 
J. Wallace Johnson 
Richard Kubiak,DDS 
Gary & Linda Leech 
Doug & Carol Marine 
Dennis Marturano 
Larry Pierce 
Francis M Rice 
Thomas E. Todd 
Keith & Jeannie Wolfe 
Beverly Young 
Michael & Cindy Young 
Gary & Judith York 
Anonymous  
 
 
CONGREGATIONS:   TOTAL: $825 
Edgefield (Stevenson, AL) 
Howe (Howe, TX) 
Old Lasea (Lewisburg, TN) 
Red Hill (Manchester, TN) 
River Road (New Port Richey, FL) 
Soperton (Soperton, GA) 
Union Grove (Murray, KY) 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

MARCH  2025 CONTRIBUTIONS 
FOR NATASHA                       $465 
 
INDIVIDUALS:   TOTAL:  $415 
Linda C Carroll 
Betty Howell 
James & Karen Johnson 
J. Wallace Johnson 
Francis M Rice 
Gary & Judith York 
Anonymous  
 
CONGREGATIONS:   TOTAL: $50 
Old Lasea (Lewisburg, TN) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TAIWAN MISSION CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 
(Those making spreading the Gospel in Taiwan possible) 

 

Mission Supporters & Christian 
Friends: 
 

FYI: Be assured that 100% of your 
contributions go to the Brzozowski 
Mission activity. Red Hill is funding 
all costs of the administration and 
mailing fees associated with the 
Mission. 
 

REMEMBER----If you have extra 
funds available, Eugene and 
Natasha could certainly use them. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
in spreading God’s word to a lost world 
and helping Eugene and family spread 
the gospel effectively this year. Your 
support and prayers allow Eugene to 
continue his efforts to spread God’s 
word in Taiwan. He always expresses 
his appreciation for you.  
 

To help with our bookkeeping, please 
be sure to mark your donations for  
Eugene or Natasha or both. If they 
are not marked, then they will be 
logged as support for Eugene.  
 
 

If you have a question, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
Email: redhillchurch@benlomand.net 
Phone: 931-728-7086 
I would appreciate your input. 

Chuck Taylor  

(for the Red Hill elders) 


